

NEW BRITAIN HIGH SCHOOL

DAMON PEARCE, PRINCIPAL

ASSOCIATE PRINCIPALS

JAMES BRASILE, EDGAR GARCIA KERRI-LYNN MAJOR, MARGARET SHEA

SUPERVISORS OF SPECIAL EDUCATION

JESSICA FOLIGNO, STEPHEN HOWEY

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

LISA KAWECKI

June 7, 2024

Gregory Stafstrom, President 19 Woodland St. New Britain, CT 06051

Dear Mr. Stafstrom,

I'd like to thank you for your continued support in offering the Ernest Groth-Spring Brook Ice and Fuel Service Memorial Scholarship. I'm certain that Maram Alsaifi was honored and inspired to receive her award for all of her hard work and dedication.

I've enclosed a copy of the Scholarship Awards Program for your files.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 860-225-6300 x 1701 or Sheam@csdnb.org or Miriam Reyes at 860-225-6300 x 1616 or Reyesm@csdnb.org.

Once again, thank you for supporting our students and have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Margaret A. Shea

Associate Principal / Scholarship Coordinator

